

(3) POSTPONEMENTS ALREADY AGREED:-

- a) S.S. repairs re-examination by 1.67 ^{see} (Rot Sun Letter 4.11.67) recommending no further extension in view Ship's condition)
- b) Postponement until end Feb/may for loaded voyage Japan/H.Kg NOT APPROVED as Manila Survey as result past survey early Jan, endorsed Rot. Sun opinion. Ch(amt) decision 2.2.67 - MUST ON ARRIVAL Japan.

(4) NEW PROPOSAL:-

To undertake one voyage Japan to H.Kg where ship will be sold for scrap - See ~~letter~~ telex 23/2.
(Arr. Chiba 7.2.67)



Lloyd's Register
Foundation

004369-004373-0020